
 

 

 

 

Parent Bulletin Week Commencing 30th January Week A 

 
Holiday Free School Meal Voucher Scheme 

 
Applications for Holiday Free School Meal vouchers for February half term for children in reception to year 11 are 

now open until the 7th February. Parents who have signed up previously do not need to re-register. To find out 

more about the scheme and to apply for holiday free school meal vouchers Click here For any parents wishing to 

update details of an existing application, please email childrensfund@gloucestershire.gov.uk so the account can be 

updated (from Gloucestershire Children's Fund Team) 

Notices: 

 All years: Careers newsletter (including revision tips, budgeting and work experience opportunities) can be found 
here 

 All years: Our new look Focus Magazine is now available to buy for £3. The magazine is a fantastic collection of 
photographs and articles from staff and students looking back over 2021-2022. This publication will now run once 
a year and will be printed, bound with a glossy finish by professional printers making this a wonderful keepsake 
for students and parents to look back at in years to come. Numbers are limited and are available to purchase via 
ParentPay. 

 Year 8: Thursday 2nd February. HPV (protecting against HPV infection to help reduce the risk of cancer) 
Vaccination. 

 Year 11: Parent Evenings, Thursday 2nd and Tuesday 7th February. Click the link to book appointments 
https://farmors1.schoolcloud.co.uk/. To book a Sociology appointment with Mr Robins please click on the 
separate booking event.  If your child has more than one English teacher, please only book with one of them only. 
Any problems please email Laura Whiteman lwhiteman@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk 

 Year 11: whole year group photo will take place on Friday 3rd February from 9 until 10.05am in the Main 
Hall.  Full school uniform must be worn and usual school rules about hair colourings, jewellery and make up 
should be followed.  If your child has PE on that day, then kit should be brought in to change at break or lunch 
time. There is an opportunity for professional photos of individuals and of friendship groups, these cost £5 and 
should be paid for in cash on the day.  

 

  Safeguarding: 
 
Do check out all the support out there, as listed on the Mental Health Z Card.  This is a Gloucestershire publication, 
but a lot of the agencies/charities are national and will apply to families living in Swindon, Wiltshire and Oxfordshire 
too. Click here.  
 

 

Letters to parents: Here 
 No new letters  
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